
Welcome back after the half-term 

holiday. I hope that you all had a 

lovely break despite all that rain and 

are glad to be back to school this 

week. You have probably seen lots of 

people wearing poppies recently as 

on Sunday 8th November it will be 

Remembrance Sunday when we      

remember all those who have     

bravely fought and died in wars since 

World War 1 and all those still affect-

ed by wars today. At 11am on 11th           

November our country will also 

pause for 2 minutes silence to help us 

remember them. The poppy is used 

as the symbol for hope and peace. I 

hope that you all have a very peaceful 

and happy week. 

                       God bless. 

                            Lisa 

 
Joke Book 
 
What was the first animal in 
space? 
The cow that jumped over the 
moon.  
Why did the banana go to the 
doctor? 
Because it wasn ’t peeling well.  

            Peace dove    

 

You will need: 

White card  

White paper 

Scissors 

Felt tip pen  

 

1. Cut out the body shape of the dove (template is on page 2 

of newsletter) and decorate with felt tip pen. 

2. Lie the white paper flat in front of you. Fold over a piece 

about ½ inch wide. Turn the paper over and fold again. 

Keep going until all paper is folded.  

3. Cut a slit in the centre of the dove and slide the folded 

paper half way through. Fold the top edges of the folded 

paper up to join one another and glue together.  

4. If you want to hang the dove punch a hole at the top of 

the wings and tie through a length of thread.  
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Prayer Corner 

World without love, 

World without peace: 

Be filled with God’s love, 

Be filled with God’s peace. 

Amen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Question of the week! 

What makes you happy? 



 
 

 

Note for parents 

 I have I have been kindly donated a lot of resources from The Royal British Legion and as it is Remembrance 

Sunday this weekend I have put together some small packs of resources for children. If you would like one, I am 

happy to post one through your door on Thursday afternoon. All items have been sanitised and quarantined and 

I will wear gloves to deliver. Please email me horton2517@sky.com if you would like one. The photograph 

shows you a sample pack and what's included. Thanks. Lisa.  

 


